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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 
 
Reporting Period:  June 2021 
Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 
The department had a job transfer and a new hire in the department since the last meeting, and 
each person is learning and getting comfortable the changed duties. Katrina is now handling the 
fuel and work order accounts, and Samantha Zacharof is our new cashier.  We’re reliant on internet 
and telephone for deposits and credit card payments and it has been a smooth few-months with 
just minor issues with our systems to affect these services.  
There isn’t much to report, we’re continuing our aim to provide efficient, reliable service with a 
smile and fulfilling any reporting requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 












	Finance Report 11June21
	May Financials

